
New  Bedford  cold  weather
overflow  shelter  open
tonight, Dec. 10
Due  to  the  expected  low  temperatures,  the  overflow  at  71
Division Street will be opened again tonight. Guests should
plan to arrive for 6:00pm and the cutoff will be 8:30pm

All inquiries can be forwarded to Sister Rose House and 1-800-
homeless’
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